
 

 

 Minutes from the February 17, 2012 Joint Meeting of the Lee Township 

          Board of Trustee and the Lee Township Planning Commission 

 

The Planning Commission Chair called the meeting held at the Lee Township Hall to 

order at 7:00 P.M. Present from the Planning Commission were Chair Mary Spraul, 

Secretary Laura Dawson, and Mike Spitnale. Linda Taylor was absent. Present from the 

Board of Trustees were Trustees Tom York and Linda Kellogg, Clerk Ron Rippee, 

Treasurer Bill Stewart, and Supervisor Mike Glynn. 

 

Item 1. The final wording of the Proposed Lee Township Zoning Ordinance reviewed. 

 

At 9:20 P.M. the Planning Commission adjourned and the Supervisor called Board of 

Trustees to order. Present were Trustees Tom York and Linda Kellogg, Clerk Ron Rippee 

Treasurer Bill Stewart, and Supervisor Mike Glynn. 

 

Item 1. Bill Stewart moved supported by Tom York to remove one solid waste 

assessment from property 100-013-300-761-00 for the 2011 tax year. By roll call vote 

Tom yes, Linda yes, Ron yes, Bill yes, and Mike yes. Motion carried. 

 

Item 2.  The fund balance and general expenditures in the general fund were discussed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:54 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

 

 

 

Ronald Rippee 

Lee Township Clerk 


